
Update on Area Working Budgets for Queens Park and 
Central Ward -  1st April 2025 – 30th June 2025 
 
As at the 1st Apr 2025, the Area Working Discretionary Budget available 
to Queens Park and Central Ward was £7,847.91. 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £9,387.82 and a 
One-Off budget allocation of £79,855.13. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 

Area Working Discretionary Budget - £7,847.91 
 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Payment for Lever Chambers Play 
Area Improvement. 

£935.92 June 2025 

Payment for New Street Lighting at 
Carslake Avenue. 

£1,407.03 May 2025 

Payment to Repair metal Gate at 
Gaskell St. 

£579.60 May 2025 

Total £2,922.55  

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £4,925.36 
 
 

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £9,387.82 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

   

Payment to Bolton Parish Church for 
VE Day Celebrations. 

£250.00 May 2025 

Payment to The Dialogue Society for 
their Togetherness Events. 

£1,050.00 May 2025 

Payment to Seva Dal for a joint Diwali 
and Christmas Party. 

£1,100.00 May 2025 

Payment to Call to Create CIC to run 
Women Development Sessions. 

£500.00 June 2025 



Payment to Friends of Queens Park for 
Equipment for their Volunteers. 

£600.00 June 2025 

Total £3,500.00  

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £5,887.82 
 
 

One-Off Allocation - £79,855.13 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Payment for Additional Environmental 
Enforcement Officer 

£36,972.02 June 2025 

Total £36,972.02  

 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated  £42,883.11    


